
June 5, 1972

Mr. W. Michael Mullahey, A.I.P.
Hawaii Real Estate Research, Inc. 
250 Ward Avenue, Suite 205 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96814
Subjects Petition by Ocean View investment Co., inc. 

(A71-310)
Dear Mr. Mullaheys

Pursuant to your letter request of June 1, 1972, this 
is to advise you that the Land Use Commission, at its 
meeting on June 2, 1972, voted to grant the deferral request 
on the subject petition until the processing of a special 
permit request has been cotnpleted.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact our office.

Very truly yours.

TATSUO FUJIMOTO 
Executive Officer

ccs Dr. Thomas M. Mar 
Hawaii Planning Department
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Dear Mr. Mullahaya 

Pursuant to your letter requeet of June l, 1972, thi• 
is to advise you that the Land Uae coaant..aion, at it• 
meeting on June 2, 1972, voted to grant the deferral request 
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